
Budget passing – April 24, 2017 
 
The budget hearing for the Village of Newport was called to order by Mayor 
Hennings @ 6:03PM 
 
Mayor – Ashley Hennings 
Trustee – Steven Woods 
Trustee –Thomas Roberts 
 
Tricia Foster (clerk), Barb Curran (historian) 
 
Review of the budget took place with a discussion regarding the calculation of 
what is owed as a refund to the Newport Housing authority and the tax caps for 
the past 5 years. It was decided to edit the budget to add $2631.00 to the budget 
to the revitalization which brings up to the 2% tax cap that leaves us 
approximately $0.23 less than 5 years ago.  
 
Resolution # 29 
Motion made by Mayor Hennings, seconded by Trustee Woods, RESOLVED, to 
accept the Village of Newport 2017-2018 Budget as written. 
All in favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: none 
Motion carried 
 
Mayor Hennings called the meeting to close @6:41Pm, seconded by Trustee 
Roberts. 
All in favor: Mayor Hennings, Trustee Woods, Trustee Roberts 
Opposed: None 
Motion carried 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Tricia L Foster 
Village Clerk 
 


